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I am opposed to this legislation.  We were created male and female.  To create an 

atmosphere where anything else is advocated among children further confuses them 

and is bad for them.  Please vote no. 

 

Local school boards need to be deciding this issue. 

 

Sexually explicit books need to be prohibited and not allowed.  School boards that 

allow these books don't even want the books read in open school board session and 

yet they are given to young children to pollute their minds. 

 

This law needs to not pass. 


